COMING UP...

YEAR 7 PARENT
ONLINE WEBINAR

KING’S NORTON
SCHOOL FOR BOYS

$KEEPING OUR
CHILDREN
SAFE ONLINES

A virtual webinar designed to
support parents in keeping their
children safe online

DATE
oza| TUESDAY 10TH SEPTEMBER

TIME
Q/ 6.30PM Jx
/"\. WHERE
| | zoom

Delivered by
The Enlightened Parent




